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Friday, 18th February 2022 
 

Mock Examinations 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
I wish to provide you with an update as set out below. The Mock Exams are different then 

the State Exams in that they are not subsidised in any way and are fully dependent on the 

Mock Exam Fee being collected from every student – including those who may have 

Medical Cards.   

The total cost of the Mock Fees are as follows: 

 €30 for Junior Cert Mock Examinations  

 €30 for Leaving Cert Mock Examinations 

This cost includes: 

A. Purchase of all examination papers required for candidates 

B. All stationary requirements for the exam candidate. 

C. Postage of papers & correction of papers through external agencies in a small 

minority of exams. 

The Mock Exam Fee was sent via Way2Pay this morning. If you have any queries regarding 

the Mock Exams or difficulties logging onto WAY2Pay, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

 

John Nolan 

Principal.  
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